
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce our new e-invoicing option 

designed to enhance your experience with our services. 

As we strive to improve and meet your needs more effectively, we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback on this new feature. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help shape the future of 

our offerings. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by replying to this email or by participating in our 

brief survey at [link to survey]. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


